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Policy:

Recruitment Ethics
Revision: Effective:
26 July 1998 26 July 1998

Policy

Knowledge

Individuals conducting searches for new faculty members within the
College of Social and Behavioral Sciences are expected to conform
to the guidelines issued by the Council of Colleges of Arts and
Sciences (attached), insofar as these guidelines are consistent with
University of Arizona and other SBS policies. Please note,
however, that oral offers may be considered binding (contrary to the
guidelines), and should not be issued before an offer has been
formally approved by the Dean, Human Resources, and the
Provost’s Office.
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